MINUTES
LAFAYETTE COUNTY SCHOOL BOARD
PUBLIC BUDGET HEARING, JULY 30, 2019

The Lafayette County School Board convened for their first public hearing on the 2019-2020 budget
on Tuesday, July 30, 2019 beginning at 6:00 p.m. Present were Mr. Robert Edwards, Superintendent of
Schools; Mrs. Amanda Hickman, Chairperson; Mrs. Marion McCray, Vice Chair; Mr. Darren Driver,
Member; Mr. Jeff Walker, Member; Mr, Taylor McGrew, Member. Ms. Leenette McMillan-Fredriksson,

School Board Attorney, was absent. Also present was Mrs. Tammi Maund, Director of Finance.

CALLTO ORDER

Chairperson Amanda Hickman called the public hearing to order at 6:00 p.m.

BUDGET HEARING RECESSED UNTIL AUGUST 13, 2019

The Tentative Budget Hearing was recessed until August 13, 2019 at 6:00 p.m. due to Director of
Finance, Tammi Maund, learning that the Prior Period Funding Adjustment Millage (PPFAM) of 0.020
should have been added to the certified Millage rate of 3.838 when advertising the Millage rates in The
Mayo Free Press on July 26, 2019. Mrs. Maund explained that because the PPFAM was not added in the
advertised Millage rate, she was instructed by TRIM that the advertisements must be published again in
the local newspaper and that a continuation of the tentative budget hearing must be advertised as well.
It was discussed with the School Board that the PPFAM would generate an additional $5,542 in local
revenue. With a motion by Mr. Taylor McGrew and a second by Mr. Darren Driver, the meeting was
recessed until August 13, 2019 at 6:00 p.m. The new/corrected ads will run in The Mayo Free Press on
August 8, 2019.

<

Amanda Hickman, Chairperson Robert Edwards, Superintendent
and Secretary to the School Board




